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TWIN OAKS RV PARK 
305 GEORGIA HWY 26 EAST 

ELKO, GA 31025
 

This long weekend was hosted by Jean & Dennis Harrison, Linda Tomsett, and Stulynn & James Simpson.  Our club 

hadn’t gotten together since the big GA State Rally last April!  The outing got started on Wednesday, Sept 11th with 

the Simpsons and Lyn Brown arriving early. 

 

On Thursday the others joined us and we met at the club house for a heavy happy hour.  All the food was so 

good.  After happy hour we settled in for several rounds of Chase the Ace.  There was lots of laughter.  I can hear 

Sarah laughing – can’t y’all?! 
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Friday morning we headed to the Cracker Barrel for breakfast.  That was a fun event as well.  One cannot beat starting 

the day with bacon, eggs, and coffee with a bunch of friends. 

 

 
 

After breakfast we traveled to Warner Robins to visit the Museum of Aviation.  There's so much history to learn in 

those buildings and so many planes to see! 
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Friday night was one of our favorite spots to eat in Perry - Longhorns!! 

 

      

 
 

      
 

After the meal it was back to the club house to play Chase the Ace with a lot more laughter. 
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A continental breakfast was served on Saturday morning which was quite tasty.  We all got our sugar high on the 

pastries.  We would need the energy to go to the Go Fishing Education Center after our state club meeting. 

 

 
 

Lunch on Saturday was at the Swanson House in Perry.  As usual they do not disappoint with the food served. 

 

    
 

After lunch we visited the Go Fishing Education Center in Perry.  That trip was very interesting about Georgia's 

waterways, fish and history.  
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For dinner, several of the members went to Yoder's Restaurant in Montezuma and the rest had a delicious meal in the 

club house.  Of course we had another game of Chase the Ace to end the delightful day. 

 

   
 

We learned a lot about our group this weekend.  John Findeis had never joined us in the game of Chase the Ace.  He 

won!! That just goes to show you it can happen. 

• The Bells have a new fur baby named Lucy. 

• Jimmy Simpson had never put a puzzle together.  He worked on one in the club house this weekend. 

• The Findeis are building and moving into a new home!! 

In a photo album located in the club house revealed a picture of past WIT members staying at Twin Oaks. Had to be 

well before 2005!!  Tracking down that date for the campground.  Does anyone recognize anyone? 
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Seven coaches with 12 members were in attendance and four members traveled back and fourth each day.  

 

Thank yous:   

To Jean & Dennis Harrison, Linda Tomsett, Stulynn & Jimmy Simpson for hosting this fun event for the 

group.   

To members Stulynn & Jimmy Simpson, Lyn Brown, Mary Ann & John Findeis, Linda Tomsett, Sarah & 

Roy Sowers, Jean & Dennis Harrison, Barbara & Jim Bell, Wanda & Bobby Eubanks, Frank Alciati & Roger 

Coulombe for attending.  Twin Oaks is a great place to meet. 

And to Lyn B. for being our roving reporter on this fun outing! 

 
 

Remember: " The best part of any journey is the people you meet along the way." 

 

Check out our schedule and hope y’all have fun in October at Willow Valley RV Resort in Raven Gap, GA! 

 

Safe Travels! 

 

Leslie Keener 

GWR Secretary 

 

 

 


